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Comments: I am writing to reinforce that the Pactola Watershed is a main source of drinking water for Rapid City

and surrounding areas. Anything the jeopardizes this should not be undertaken. Water is precious and becoming

more precious every day. 50% of rivers in the US are polluted beyond use. Please do not let this happen to the

Black Hills water!


